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School Contact Details 
Tel: 0191 200 7326     Fax: 0191 2005966         Email: Redesdale.primary@northtyneside.gov.uk    

Website: www.redesdale.co.uk   Twitter: @RedesdalePrim 

Year 6 
                        On Monday 8th May our Year 6 children will start their end of Key Stage 2 tests — SAT’s. 

The tests are extremely important to show the progress that your child has made at 
school but also all the hard work they have accomplished in English and Maths. We are 
requesting that they are in school every day and on time and please encourage your child 
to have a good night’s sleep and to try not to worry!  
We will be providing the Year 6 children with bacon sandwiches, toast and juice as an  
extra boost each day from 8.15am ( Monday to Thursday). Please ensure the children 
have a rest this weekend and enjoy the good weather we are having at the moment. We 
know how hard they have been working and that they will do their best. Good luck Year 6.   

Summer Term Newsletters 
The Summer Term Newsletters will follow the Redesdale News to give you further  information about 
what is happening in your child’s class. Thank you. 

Water Bottles 
Please remember to send your child in to school with a water bottle as they are  
getting thirsty in the warm weather after running around at playtimes and in PE. 
Please remember that this must only contain  plain water and not juice or flavoured 
water. 

Visits & Trips 
As the weather is improving and we are starting to see the sunshine, there are a 
number of trips planned for the children across school. Please could you ensure 
your child has sun cream on before they come to school, brings a cap or hat and 
wears shoes/sandals with socks. Trip letters will give you further information on 
what the children should wear for the trip and whether they need a packed lunch or 
not. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask the Class Teacher. 
Thank you again for your continued support.  

Safety on the Yard—Trim Trail, Tyre Park & Play Ship 
Can we please remind everyone that children playing unsupervised on the 
trim trail, tyre park or play ship before and after school do so at their own 
risk. We would not want any child to hurt themselves so please supervise 
your children when they are playing on the equipment or in the yard.    
Thank you.  

Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers 2017 
Thank you to everyone who has brought Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers into school, 
we have collected over 4000 vouchers so far! If you have anymore vouchers tucked 
away at home we would be really grateful if you could bring them in. The more  
vouchers we collect the more equipment we can get for school. Thank you.   
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